
  

 

 

Thursday 6th April 2017

The Quiz and Chilli night will take place on Friday April 28th.  
You should have received a flyer in your child’s book bag.  
The night will begin at 7p.m. for a 7:30p.m. start. Tickets 
cost £6 each to include quiz entry and a chilli.  Please return 
completed order forms by 26th April.  We are expecting this 
to be a popular event so please return your form in order to 
avoid disappointment.   

We are pleased to announce The Federation Of Boldmere 
Schools's lottery!
A ticket costs £1 per week and all funds raised go 
directly to our school. Each ticket will also enter you in 
TWO draws: 
 1 A jackpot prize draw for £25,000.00. 
 2 A local draw with a guaranteed prize for one of 

the supporters of our school. The size of the prize 
will depend on the number of tickets bought for 
the school that week.  

The lottery is a fun and effective way to raise money to 
improve our school. But we need your help to make the 
lottery the best it can be, so please support the lottery 
today - and who knows maybe you'll be the next 
£25,000 winner!  The first draw will take place on 29th 
April.  

Please go to the website to register for the lottery:  
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/
boldmere-infant-and-nursery-school 

When you join you could also win a National Trust 

Silver Smarties 

Dates for your diary
•April 6th - Junior Disco  
• Junior Easter Egg Raffle 
• Smarties 20p Challenge  
•April 28th - Quiz and 
Chilli Night 

•April 29th - First School 
Lottery Draw 

We are pleased to let you know 
that we have purchased a bear for 
the big sleuth. The Big Sleuth will 
be a bear trail around the city 
over the summer.  Boldmere pupils 
will now be able to design and 
decorate a bear for the trail.  
Please see the website for further 
details of the Big Sleuth.  

http://thebigsleuth.co.uk 

Quiz and Chilli Night 

Will you take on the silver smart challenge? We will be giving 
every child a tube of smarties as an Easter gift from the PTA. 
We ask that when the smarties have been eaten you fill the 
tube with 20p pieces and return the tube to school.  If your 
child returns their tube their name will be entered into a draw 
to win an exciting prize. One child per class will be chosen to 
attend a breakfast at Harvester.  Please read the letter which 
will be sent out with the tube of smarties and see the flyer 
below for further information.  

The Big Sleuth Comes 
to Boldmere

Your School Lottery

The Boldmere's Best team is now 
30 strong! 10 weeks until the big 
day. Training meet ups every 
Sunday in May, 9am Boldmere 
Gate. Please sponsor or donate. 
Cardiac Hill- we're not afraid!!  

Fun Run 





Thank you to everyone for your continued support.   

We hope you all have a fantastic Easter break.


